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Many thanks to the House Committee of Revenue for drafting HB 3934.  Tax law is 

complicated and especially so for surviving spouses, and this law will significantly 

decrease this complexity by allowing the decedent's exemption to go to the surviving 

spouse.I strongly support HB 3934! 

 

Thank you! 


